

TO:

Historic Preservation Commission & Certified Local Government Contacts

DATE:

Friday, February 3, 2012

FROM:

Leigh Burns, Preservation Planner & CLG Coordinator

SUBJECT:

2012 Statewide Historic Preservation Commission Training

Friday, March 30, 2012 and Saturday, March 31, 2012 in Valdosta

Dear HPC & CLG Local Government Contacts,

Happy New Year! I am pleased to announce that our statewide HPC Training has been scheduled for Friday, March 30, 2012 and Saturday, March 31, 2012 in Valdosta. This training is offered in partnership with the Georgia Department of Natural Resources Historic Preservation Division, the Georgia Alliance for Preservation Commissions, the UGA Carl Vinson Institute of Government, and the UGA Center for Community Design and Preservation. Please link to www.cviog.uga.edu/training/local/preservation.php to download a copy of the training agenda, hotel information, and to register online. You can also reach this link through our website at www.gashpo.org by referencing the training page. Registration will be available online in mid-February, but if you prefer to register through US Mail you may download an application at the link above and return it with a check for payment. We will not offer on-site registration this year. If you need additional assistance with registration please contact Chrissy Marlowe at marlowe@cviog.uga.edu or by phone at 706.542.9528.

Please remember that HPC Training is a Georgia Historic Preservation Division requirement for CLG's. Each HPC member must attend training once every three years. Training is highly encouraged for any new HPC member, and especially for all members of a newly established HPC. For more information about the training requirements, or anything program related please contact Leigh Burns at leigh burns@dnr.state.ga.us or by phone at 404.651.5181.

I look forward to meeting with you in Valdosta this Spring!

D. . . . Dl . . Cl

Preservation Planner & CLG Coordinator